
 

Email sent to Year 2 Parent/Carers on Thurs 6th March 2025 re. 

Science experiments: 

 

 

Dear Year 2 Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 2 Science – Home-made slime experiments 
 

Next week, as part of our science learning, we will be using three different 

slimes to carry out experiments such as stretch and viscosity tests.  The 

children may be handling the slime. 
 

Please look at the list below and let us know if you have any concerns with 

regards to allergies.  Gloves could be provided if needed. 
 

Ingredients used in Slime Week: 

Cornflour 

Batter - Flour, eggs and soy milk 

Custard 

 

Please speak to your class teacher or email the office on 

office@broadwaterce.org if you have any concerns. 
 

Kind regards, 

School Office on behalf of Year 2 Staff 
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